
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

14. Property located at 7186 Isaac Drive (39CD-15508/SP15-018076) 

 
• Barbara Rosser – advising that on page eight of the staff report there is an indication of 

Upper Thames River Conservation Authority information as being outstanding with regard 
to the revised modeling for the flood plain; advising that late Friday afternoon they did 
obtain word of Upper Thames River Conservation Authority concurrence with the revised 
submission from the applicant; expressing support for the staff recommendations on the 
vacant land condominium and on the site plan and they are content with the outline of 
conditions that would apply with regard to draft plan approval; and, responding to Mr. 
Campbell’s question, by indicating that they are content with the requirement for privacy 
fencing along the east boundary of the property with Mr. Campbell’s property. 

• Ian Campbell, 3637 Colonel Talbot Road – advising that he is the owner of the space to 
the right of the yellow block, which is being referred to as the single detached home to the 
east; and, enquiring what kind of a retaining wall or separation would be made between 
the property that he currently owns and the new subdivision. 


